
 

 9505  100 St, Fort St. John, B

Memorandum

TO:  Leonard Hiebert, Director of Electoral Area D
FROM:  Jack Peckham, South Peace Land Use Planner
DATE:  November 10, 2020
RE:  PRRD File No. 20-006-ALREx- Application for Exclusion from the ALR

Pursuant to the following resolution:

RD/15/04/26 (23)
That a two-week period be added to the development application review process to
allow time for the appropriate Electoral Area Director to review applications prior to
them going to the Regional Board for consideration.

The application and report are provided for your review.

Please find attached a copy of the ALR Exclusion application concerning Doreen Shadow.

COMMENTS
Response requested by November 24, 2020      No comment

_________________________            ____________
Director                                     Date

diverse. vast. abundant.
PLEASE REPLY TO:
X  Box 810, 1981 Alaska Ave, Dawson Creek, BC  V1G 4H8  Tel:  (250) 784-3200 or (800) 670-7773  Fax:  (250) 784-3201  Email:  prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca

ppppprrprrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca C  V1J 4N4  Tel:  (250) 785-8084  Fax:  (250) 785-1125  Email: prrd.fsj@prrd.bc.ca

Hello,
I support the exclusion application as this property has not been used for agriculture based on the topography of the area. 
The property has not been used for agriculture for a long time, including the previous owners. I appreciate that they are 
looking at keeping the 6+ ha in the ALC and develop it to compliment agriculture in some way. 

Leonard Hiebert                                                 November 16, 2020


